
 

 

 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 4/7/2021 
 

Next Meeting: April 13 – Our next meeting is Tuesday, April 13 at the 

Sharonville Convention Center (11355 Chester Rd.) at 1:00 PM and  

3:30 PM.  Please remember to wear masks.  It is required by them so 

they can be compliant with Ohio laws.         

 

In-Unit Shift Change – The in-unit shift change is now complete.  People 

will be moving on Monday, April 19.   

Delegates for the Grand Lodge Convention – We will be taking 

nominations for delegates to the 2021 Grand Lodge Convention in San 

Diego at the April meeting.   

Vaccines at GE Wellness Center – The Wellness Center is getting a new 

shipment of vaccines this week, so check your GE email and get 

registered for the vaccination if you want to get signed up.  There is no 

charge to you. 

 

April Gun Raffle – We will be drawing for a Steyr Scout RFR and a 

Bushnell A17 scope at the April meeting.  Tickets are $10 each, 3/$25, 

or 10/$50.  YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO WIN.  Contact your steward or a 

Trustee for tickets - Ken Sandy (513)276-6491, Dan Pence (513)285-

2725, or Brad Powers (513)374-7025. 

 

Dependent Audit – Please note that the deadline to complete your audit 

is May 10.  If you fail to prove the status of your dependents, they will 

lose their health coverage from the company.  If you need help uploading 

your documents, you can see Betsy in HR. 


